
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding 

October 10, 2024 

Contact ਜ਼ਰੂਰੀ ਜਾਣਕਾਰੀ: ਕਿਰਪਾ ਿਰਿੇ ਇਸਦਾ ਅਨੁਵਾਦ ਿਰਵਾਓ 

surreylangleyskytrain@gov.bc.ca ज़रूरी जानकारी: कृपया इसका अनुवाद करवाएं 

surreylangleyskytrain.ca MAHALAGANG IMPORMASYON: Mangyaring isalin ito 

  重要資訊: 請找人為你翻譯 

  SkyLink Guideway Partners  중요정보: 번역해주세요 

Geotechnical Investigation on Industrial Ave 

Map: Approximate work area and parking restrictions. 

Please note, schedules are subject to change. To 

subscribe for project updates, visit: 

surreylangleyskytrain.gov.bc.ca/notifications 

Access to businesses will be maintained. 

Major construction for the Surrey Langley SkyTrain is 

beginning in fall 2024. Geotechnical investigation to 

gather information about ground conditions for the 

future location of piers will occur on Industrial Avenue, 

starting October 16 for approximately two weeks. 

Testing equipment consisting of small drill rigs and 

trucks will move through the identified work areas to 

complete borehole and sub-surface testing.  

Traffic pattern changes include: 

• Parking restrictions around work areas on the

north and south side of Industrial Avenue

between 200 Street and 201A Street including

up to two full days (A+B area) followed by

temporary restrictions (B area only). Parking

will be restored when work is complete.

• Lane closures will be in place. East and

westbound traffic will be maintained.

What to Expect 

Timing 

October 16, 2024, for approximately two weeks. 

Hours of Work 

Monday to Friday from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

Traffic 

Parking restrictions and lane closures during this 

work. Please follow parking restriction signs as work 

locations will move throughout this area.  

Impacts/Interruptions 

While testing is taking place, there may be an increase 
in noise levels. Pedestrians and cyclists will be 
detoured around work as required. 

mailto:surreylangleyskytrain@gov.bc.ca
https://surreylangleyskytrain.gov.bc.ca/notifications

